
To 

G.S.S. Girl's School, 

The Executive Secretary/Manager, 

65, Pratapaditya Road, 
Kolkata 700026 

Sir/Madam, 

RT 

OFFICE OF EXECUTIVE ENGINEER W/S 
KOLKATA MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

WATER SUPPLY DEPARTMENT (WEST) 

212, RASHBEHARI AVENUE, KOLKATA 700019 

Ref. No. w slust|os Date I8 10. 19 

Re: Received your letter memo No. GSS/KMc/2019/845 

After departmental inspection it has been observed that supply of F.W. pressure is 

sufficient in your school premises and it has been certified that our supply of filter water is fit 

for drinking. But your underground reservoir is to be cleaned every week to avoid 

contamination. 

yours sincerely, 

Executive Engineer'W/S 
Ex, Engineer (WS/W) 

KMG. 
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EXECUTIVE ENGINEER 
BOROUGH-VIII, K.M.C. 
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